Brundall Parish Council AGM – Monday 11th April 2022 – Police report – Acle Local Policing Neighbourhood Team. 

PC 1586 Jackie Chambers and PC 1682 Steve Godden. 
Please note recent change of supervisor to Sgt 487 Olly Ketteridge.

We have had a look at the crime figures for just Brundall from 01/01/2022 to 30/03/2022. 
There were 23 Crimes raised;
9 of those were committed within a care home facility. 	
4 Thefts – minor theft, nothing for the community to be concerned about, isolated offences, but the main one under investigation is the Theft of the tip jar at East Hills café at the Brundall Marina. 
2 Burglary Dwellings – one under investigation with a suspect and the other one was domestic related. 
2 public Oder offences – parties known to each other on both occasions. 
1 Public Order/harassment and Malicious communications – all part of same incident with parties known to each other. 
1 criminal damage – garden furniture. 
1 drug offence – as a result of a planned warrant executed. 
1 Burglary Business – appears to be known suspects in dispute with current owners. 
We held our Priority Setting Meeting for the Acle LPNT, which includes Brundall, on 29th March. 
The following priorities we set:
Speeding and Traffic Calming.
Tackling anti-social Behaviour. 
We continue to pay attention to the school parking issues along The Dales in Brundall.  We have been in contact with Tim Youngs from the CC Highways Service, regarding the yellow zig zags along The Dales.  We have both made reports/requests that Clear Way signs need to be in place, along with the TRO (that we have been informed exists) for the school Zig Zags.  We are aware that the zig zags at the bottom of The Dales are redundant. 
We have conducted several speed checks along Cucumber Lane and Strumpshaw Road and will continue to do so.  Further plans are in place to carry out more action days with the Road Collision Reduction Team which will encompass further speed checks.  Our local Special Constabulary Traffic officer has also been helping out in the area.  
Please see the enclosed promotional posters for Community Speed watch and Neighbourhood Watch. 
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